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Concerts

It's hard to believe it is almost November! The fifth grade band
students have been diligently practicing for the upcoming concert in
December. The concert in December will feature the 5th Grade Bands as
well as the 5th Grade Chorus. The concert schedule per school is as

follows:

Monday, Dec. 18th, 9:00 a.m. Deerfield Concert
Monday, Dec. 18th, 2:00p.m. Hanlon Concert
Fri. Dec. 15th, 2:00p.m. Martha Jones Concert

Wed. Dec. 20th, 9:30 a.m. Downey Concert
Friday, Dec. 15th, 9:30 a.m. Sheehan Concert

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Labedz at:
llabedz@westwood.k12.ma.us

::'i Five Band students is 15-20 minutes per practice
! session, 3-4 ays per week.

Turn the page to find out!




